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Stephen K. Yamashiro 
Mayor 

June 4, 1997 

filnunflJ nf ~afuaii 
PLANNING DEPARTMENT 

25 Aupuni Street, Room 109 • Hilo, Hawaii 96720-4252 
(808) 961-8288 • Fu (808) 961-9615 

Gregory R. Mooers, President 
Mooers Enterprises 
PO Box 1101 
Kamuela, HI 96743 

Dear Mr. Mooers: 

Determination of Pre-Existing Lots 
TMK: 5-4-04:03 

Virginia Goldstein 
Di~ctor 

Norman Olesen 
Depwty Director 

This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated May 15, 1997, 
submitting a copy of the recorded deed for the subject property. 

Please be advised that for us to make an accurate determination 
of pre-existing lots, we request copies of Grants 1546 and 1547, 
Royal Patent 6586 Land Court Award 8689-B and Royal Patent 7353 
Land Court 8735 for our review. 

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact 
Ed Cheplic of this department. 

Sincerely, 

~~~~~ 
Planning Director 
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